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SCOTT SCHARA
N4833 MISTY MEADOWS ROAD
SEYMOUR, WI 54165

RE: Complaint # 21 MED 509
Dear Mr. Schara:
This letter is to inform you of the results of the complaint filed by you against Gavin Shokar.

The details of the complaint were reviewed and evaluated by a screening panel made up of members of
thori ion r a department attorney. Based on the review and

evaluation of the complaint and other materials, a decision has been made that the information presented

does not warrant further investigation.

The process of evaluating complaints is often difficult and complex, involving legal issues and
professional or technical evaluation. While it may be disappointing to learn a decision has been made
that your complaint will not be pursued further, we want to assure you that the decision was made only
after serious consideration of the issues you raised. Your complaint will be retained on file for future
reference.

Thank you for calling this matter to our attention. Information from the public is critical to the
Department if we are to be made aware of potential violations of the law and the possible need for
enforcement action.

We appreciate your patience as we considered this matter.

Sincerely,

Complaint Intake Unit

Dept. of Safety and Professional Services
Division of Legal Services and Compliance

Unbelievable. The doctor who ordered the lethal dosage of meds did nothing wrong! This
decision is the result of the government investigating those who are doing their bidding!




